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August 15, 2020 
Grace and Peace! 
 
Those of us who have been worshipping together these past three weeks 
are starting to get the hang of pandemic-era worship.  We have masks 
available if you would like one.  We sing sort of under our breath.  We do 
our responses the same way.  We use only every other pew and we don’t sit 
too closely to each other.  If you have not joined us yet, but think it would 
be safe to do so, I hope you will come this week.  If you think it is not safe 
for you, then please do not feel any obligation to be here. 
 
This Sunday we will talk about rules and rule makers and rule breakers and 
how we Christians might think about all that.  If you are not able to join us 
yet, maybe you can catch the service at millerpresby.com. 
 
There is news of new cases of COVID-19 in the community, so please 
know that the elders and I will keep our eyes on the situation. 
 
 
Blessings, 
 
Brian Jones   

http://www.millerpresby.com/

